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Submitter Comments:
It would be excellent to have crocodiles culled and the animals used to economically boost Far North

Queensland. Our local beaches would be safe with less crocodiles passing by, and the rivers would
be safer for tourism. By controlling crocodiles we will stop them from migrating much further south
to SE QLD as we've seen. There will still be many rivers full of crocodiles, if we just concentrate on
culling in rivers, estuaries and beaches where humans visit and inhabit.





